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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 26th February   

World Book Day ~ Friday 8th March  
 
We are asking children to dress up as a Book Character of their choice on Friday 
8th.  
 
We are also holding a Potato Book Character Competition.  If children 
would like to they can create a potato book character.  There will be a winner 
from each class.   
If children would like to they can bring in their potatoes on Thursday 7th or Fri-
day 8th March. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
There are lots of ideas online! 
 

  

Rainbow Disco  
Wednesday 28th February 3.30pm –5pm  

 

If you would like a ticket please purchase on Parent Pay by Tuesday at 9am.  
 

If children are attending they need to bring a change of clothes in a named carri-
er bag. Colourful clothes is the theme, but anything children would like to wear is 

fine.  
 

Children need to be collected from the playground at 5pm.  KS1 and Reception 
will be seen out from 4.55pm and KS2 at 5pm.  

 
If your child needs to stay in after school club until 5.30pm they can be collected 

from the front entrance as normal. 

Welcome back to the second part of Spring Term, I hope you all had a nice week 
away from school and managed to enjoy some family time.  

 

This week we get straight back into a busy week. Year 5 are performing with violin 
assembly this afternoon—parents and carers are welcome to join us from 

2.35pm—the assembly starts at 2.45pm.  
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Monday 26th February    Year 5 Violin Assembly 2.45pm  
Wednesday 28th February   Disco After School—book on parent pay 
Mon 4th—Thurs 7th March   Year 5 Bikeability  
Thursday 7th march   Year 4 Football Competition—more details to follow 
Friday 8th March     World Book Day—Dress up as a book character  
Saturday 9th March   Cross Country—more details to follow 
Wednesday 20th March   Year 3 Class Assembly—2.45pm  
Saturday 23rd March 1-3pm Easter Egg Bingo—more details to follow 
Mon 25th & Tues 26th March Parents Evening 4pm-7pm  
Wednesday 27th March   Year 4 Class Assembly—2.45pm  
Thursday 28th March     School closes for Easter Break  

Achievement Awards 
 
R: Robin and Niamh; Y1: Jude and Matthew;  Y2: Sophia and James F;   
Y3: Harvey and Abbie; Y4: Ethan and Gabriel; Y5: Archer and Evelyn;   
Y6: Ellie and Eden.  

Year 6 Booster Sessions 
These start on Tuesday and Wednesday mornings from 8am.  Tuesday mornings will 
be a reading group with Mrs Grundy and maths groups with Mrs Ali and Mrs Mar-
shall. Wednesday mornings will be maths with Mr Garside and spelling, punctuation 
and grammar with Mr Torr. Children should arrive at the main entrance at 8am. 
They will be offered breakfast/ toast in breakfast club before the sessions start.  

We are raising the profile of house points. Last half term the winners were 

as a treat for winning all the children in Lowry can come in their own clothes on     
Friday.  All children should know which house team they are in but as we start this 
new system we will send a slip pf paper home with all the children in this team.     
Siblings are in the same house team.  
 
Thank you for supporting this new reward, we know it will mean a lot to the children 
and really raise the profile of the house points.  
 
There are four teams 

Student Update Forms 
These were sent home before the half 
term. Please return to school with any 
amendments as soon as possible, so we 
can keep our database up to date.  


